
        

 

 

 

 

 

                                                           
 

 NEWS FLASH !!!  
 

JANUARY 2003 
 

Dear Member, 

 

To returning Members, welcome back and may 2003 be a ‘jolly’ year for your and your dog(s)!! 

 

To all new Members, Welcome to Jolly Dog School and may you and your pet have a very 

happy stay with us. 

 

Just a few pointers for the next few weeks: 

 

• As of 01 February there will be a few changes in class times. 

Errol’s class will move to 13h30 – 14h30. 

ALL other classes (PUPPIES included) will be at 14h30 

Agility and Jumping will remain as is, that is after classes. 

(Once again may I remind you that NO dogs under the age of 18 months will be permitted 

to jump – they may however take part in basic agility.) 

This new time-slot system will be on a two month trial period, after which time the 

Committee will assess the situation and advise the members. 

 

• Please pencil-in Thursday, 13th March @ 19h00 for our AGM – Venue to be confirmed. 

Should you have any topics you wish to be included at the AGM, please put this in writing 

to Robyn. 

 

• FUN DAYS –  JDS are planning on  holding a couple of ‘fun days’ through the year - watch 

this space!! 

 

Until the next ‘news letter’……….sit, heel, stay and more importantly, have fun!! 

 

Regards 

 

 

“The Jolly Team” 


